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Permission Letter

From
Mr.Saravanan,
Alumni Coordinator 3
RAAK Arts and Science College
Perambai
To

The Principal
RAAK Arts and Science College

Perambai

Respected Sir
Sub: Requisition for conducting an Alumni Meeting-reg.

This is bring to your kind notice that we have planned to conduct the alumni meet in
our 2011-13 batch students on 21/12/2018 (10.30AM to 1.00 pm). Kindly accept our request
and permit us to conduct the meet. We assure that moment happy and safe.

Thank You

Yours Faithfully

Date: 07/12/2018 @@\‘/JJ

Place: Permbai
éﬁ”/-

. PRINCIPAL
RAAK ARTS & SCIENCE COLLEGE
VILLIANUR POST-605 110
PERAMBAL
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PROGRAM SCHEDULE

Venue: Auditorium

Date: 21/12/2018
Welcome Address : Mr. Saravanan, Alumni Coordinator
Presidential Address:Mr. Anwar Bhash.

Principal,

RAAK Arts and Science College

Perambai

Felicitation:Dr. Senthilnathan
Head of Chemistry
RAAK Arts and Science College
Perambai

Vote of Thanks :Mr.Pardap
Head of Business Administration
RAAK Arts and Science College

Perambai

National Anthem
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PRINCIPAL
RAAK ARTS & SCIENCE COLLEGE
. VILLIANUR PQST-605 110
PERAMBAL
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HOSTED BY BATCH 2019

Where: Auditorium, RAAK Arls and Science
college

When 218t December, 2006 at 0000 am

PRINCIPAL
RAAK ARTS & SCIENCE COLLEGE
VILLIANUR POST-695 110
PERAMBAI.
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ALUMNI MEET REPORT- 2018

On December 21, 2018, an Alumni Meet was held at the auditorium of RAAK
Arts and Science College. Perambai. The program commenced with a welcome address by
Mr. Saravanan. the Alumni Coordinator. This was followed by the Presidential Address
delivered by Mr. Anwar Bhash. the Principal of the college, who spoke on behalf of the
institution. The event also included a felicitation by Dr. Senthilnathan, the Head of the
Chemistry Department, who recognized and praised the achievements of the attendees and
participants. The proceedings concluded with a vote of thanks by Mr. Pardap, the Head of
Business Administration, who expressed gratitude to all who contributed to the success of the
event. The ceremony highlighted the collaborative efforts of the college’s faculty and

administration, underscoring their commitment to academic excellence and community

engagement.
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